New Paltz Clean Sweep

Town of New Paltz Community Center

Notes from April 5, 2017 meeting

Attending the meeting were: Sue Stegen chair, Richard Heyl D'Ortiz, Rita Ovens, Carol Roper, Marty Irwin, Kathy Prizzia and Erica Wagner.

Sign up is progressing. Erica has 200 students already.

It was suggested to buy an ad in the New Paltz Times. Richard will work on the format. It will be black and white. Carol and Laura will issue a release about the textile exchange. Erica handles all preregistration at the newpaltzedu.carreers/cleansweep.html site. We hope to attract more community groups this year. We need to get the list of adopt highway from the state DOT.

Craig did put our poster on the New Paltz Community Facebook site.

Richard has offered to pay for our own Facebook site for this event. Thank You Richard!!

Sue will attend the joint town and village meeting at Village Hall on April 12<sup>th</sup>. She will talk in the public input section and remind everyone of the date.

We will invite the mayor and supervisor to say a few words of thank to the volunteers.

We will set up on April 28<sup>th</sup> in the basement of St Joseph's church. We start at 4PM.

Everyone is ready for the event.

This is the last NP Clean Sweep meeting.

Next meeting is CIT – May 3<sup>rd</sup> at the Community Center – 8AM!

Sue Stegen